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We’re currently looking for school nurses to take part in our study at the University of Liverpool. The aim of the study is to develop an online tool to enhance obesity communication within primary schools, so we’re looking to identify the current practice around obesity conversation happening in schools across the UK through interviewing staff about these encounters.  We've already interviewed teachers as part of this study, who have highlighted the importance of school nurses and associated roles in managing these situations, so it would be really great to include you in our research if possible. At this point, we're looking for staff to take part in a one to one interview (face-to-face or by phone), and following this, there would be opportunity to take part in the next phase of the research to receive free training, and provide feedback on this.
 
We would really appreciate your time taking part in this study. To discuss this, and for further information, please contact nia.coupe@liverpool.ac.uk. 

